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April 29, 2011
The Honorable Tim Walz

U.S. House of Representatives

1722 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3433

Dear Representative Walz:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports H.R.1025 that would authorize “veterans status” for members of the Reserve Component who served 20 or more years in the Guard or Reserve and are thereby considered military retirees but due to current criteria, do not qualify for veterans status. These so-called “gray-area retirees” receive military retired pay, and TRICARE at age 60, but are not veterans under the law unless they have been activated under federal orders. FRA believes that all who served 20 or more years in the Guard or Reserves should qualify for veterans status.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
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